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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the 2016 Kiawah
Island Motoring Retreat (KIMR).

It’s a great day in South Carolina for automobile collectors and enthusiasts as the KIMR
showcases world-class cars in an idyllic lowcountry setting. From the classic domestic, foreign,
and antique models to island and home tours and local cuisine, this event has something for
everyone. While the future has never looked brighter for our state’s rapidly-expanding
automotive industry, our roots travel back a century to the Anderson Motor Company in Rock
Hill. One of these exceptionally beautiful, historic models is expected to appear in this year’s
concours and, along with the other vintage automobiles, is sure to delight those in attendance.

Michael and I wish you all the best for a wonderful experience at the Kiawah Island Motoring
Retreat. God bless.




